
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

12 February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to let you know that I will be standing down from my position as Executive Head Teacher of 

Warlingham School and Chief Executive Officer of Tandridge Learning Trust with effect from 31st August 

2019.    

This has been a most difficult decision to make, but as you may be aware, I have experienced a number 

of health issues over the last few years and have concluded that I need to take time to recover properly 

and so will be taking early retirement. 

I sincerely thank all the staff, students, parents and governors with whom I have had the pleasure to 

work over the last eighteen years since joining Warlingham School.   

It has been a great honour to work with so many exceptional people who work so hard to serve the 

children and parents of our local community. The last six years as Head Teacher have been especially 

rewarding as there is no greater privilege than leading a school full of committed and professional 

people dedicated to ensuring the success of the talented young people who attend Warlingham School.  

Seeing these young people flourish and progress into successful young adults ready to take the next 

stage in their lives is indeed the real privilege of headship. 

The Chair of Governors of Warlingham School, Jacqueline Baker, will provide further communications 

over the next few days regarding the leadership of the School in the next academic year. 

I wish everyone connected with Warlingham School, and with Tandridge Learning Trust, every success 

for the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Bradwell 
Executive Head Teacher 
 


